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Notification of Outage to AES Indiana’s Columbus – Prescot 345 kV line 
 
 
Indianapolis Power & Light Company dba AES Indiana (AESIN) has suffered damage to its Columbus – Prescot 
345 kV line as the result of a tornado that struck in Bartholomew County in southern Indiana on Wednesday, 
March 19, 2025.  There is structural damage to a number of steel lattice towers in multiple locations.   AESIN does 
not currently have an estimate as to when repairs will be completed and the line returned to service.  AESIN will 
post a notification on its section of the Midwest ISO OASIS website once an estimated completion date for repairs 
is available, also a posting will be made when the line has been placed back in service. 


